CITY OF QUINCY



Office of City Treasurer

LINDA K. MOORE, DBA CITY TREASURER CITY HALL + 730 MAINE STREET QUINCY, IL 62301

August 11, 2021

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery,

I am writing this letter in support of the proposed QMG Hospital, Project #20-044. As a resident, I have benefitted from the professional and caring nurses, physicians, surgeons, and health care providers at QMG. Since its inception as a group clinic, the Quincy Clinic, to the Ambulatory Surgery Center located at the Quincy Town Center, QMG has always provided exceptional health care by looking for innovative ways to deliver services to patients in the most effective, convenient, and cost-efficient manner.

QMG has made a commitment to our community, and their health care providers make the same commitment to best serving the welfare and needs of each patient. As the City Treasurer, I see the financial impact of Quincy Medical Group. QMG is the #1 contributor to the local property tax base. Additionally, QMG makes a significant financial impact on our community by investing in programs, partnerships, and projects that enhance the health of our community, support the healthy development of individuals, and provide a positive impact on our youth.

QMG has always provided quality and choice in a competitive health care environment. As a patient, and as a community leader, I appreciate and benefit from choice. I urge you to approve the QMG Hospital project and allow QMG to continue their work to best serve the needs of our residents.

Sincerely,

Linda K. Moore, CPFA, CPFIM, CIMT

inda K. Moore

City Treasurer

TELEPHONE: 217-228-4575 + Fax: 217-221-3665

